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Land Use Regulation Commission
22 State House Station
Augusta, Maine 04333

Attention: Marcia Spencer Famous

Dear Madam;

Re:  TransCanada Maine Wind Development Inc. Application for Kibby Wind Power
Project

This letter is provided in support of TransCanada Maine Wind Development Inc.’s
(“TransCanada Maine”) application to the Maine Land Use Regulation Commission to develop
an approximately 130 MW wind power project in Western Maine (the “Kibby Wind Power
Project”). TransCanada Maine Wind Development Inc. is a wholly owned subsidiary of
TransCanada Corporation.

We have reviewed the proposed Kibby Wind Power Project and agree to advance or fund as
necessary the obligations of TransCanada Maine with regard to that project in the estimated
amount of US $270 million, subject to the satisfaction of the following conditions:

e Receipt of all applicable regulatory permits and approvals;
e Approval of the project by TransCanada’s Board of Directors.

Yours very truly,

TRANSCANADA CORPORATION
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Gregory A. Lohnes
Executive Vice President
and Chief Financial Officer
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